
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

FULL DETAILS OF THE PARISH EVENTS INSIDE 
 

TINTAGEL PARISH COUNCIL 

SPECIAL JUBILEE EVENTS NEWSLETTER  

EDITION 16   APRIL 2012 

PLEASE TAKE A COPY 



A Committee has been formed to organise parish 

events to celebrate Her Majesty the Queen’s Diamond 

Jubilee as follows:- 

 

Sunday 3rd June – Churches Together –  

Church Service at St. Materiana’s Parish Church, 6.00 p.m. 

Monday 4th June – Family Disco (children up to 12 years of age) at the Social Hall,  

6.30 p.m. – 9.00 p.m. 

Please note families only, sorry but no unaccompanied children, thank you. 

Monday 4th June - Jubilee Beacon at Glebe Cliff, Tintagel 10.00 – 10.30 p.m.   

A Beacon event has been registered; however, this event is subject to approval awaited 

from Natural England and the National Trust.  

If the application to site a beacon at Glebe Cliff is successful, we will be looking for material 

with which to build the beacon.  We have had an offer for the use of a tractor and trailer 

from a local farmer to collect material and transport it to Glebe Cliff.  If you feel you have 

any wood or other suitable material which could be used to build the beacon, please 

contact the Clerk as soon as possible, who will add your name to a list for collection on the 

day of the event.  Please ONLY suitable material for burning – no general household rubbish 

etc. Are you able to help build the beacon or help as a marshall at the Beacon – if so 

please contact Sue Moth. 

Tuesday 5th June from 1.00 p.m. – Fun afternoon/evening at the Memorial Playing Fields 

to include cake competition, fancy dress competitions, fun races, giant picnic, 

presentation of commemorative mugs and barbecue 

Come along from 1.00 – 2.00 p.m. and set up your picnic area for later. 

Refreshments (tea, coffee, squash etc.) will be available all afternoon.  There will be limited 

parking available.  Come along and join in with the events below.  All very welcome ! 

1.30 p.m. Adults and Children’s Decorated Victoria Sponge or cupcake(s) competition.   

There will be a competition for the best Jubilee themed decorated sponge or cupcake(s).  

Entries must be brought to the Cricket Club at 1.00 p.m. and no later than 1.30 p.m. when 

judging will take place.  It would be appreciated if all cakes and cupcakes entered could be 

donated for use with refreshments through the afternoon’s celebrations. 



2.00 p.m. Fun races for the children   
 Age 5 and under  
 Age 8 and under 
 Age 11 and under 
 12 and over 

3.00 p.m Fancy Dress and Decorated Hat competitions for adults 
and children.  Theme : Jubilee 
There will be separate classes for Fancy Dress and Decorated 
Hats in each age group, but please only enter one class i.e. either fancy dress or decorated 
hat :- 

 Children’s Classes as above 
 Adults 

4.00 p.m. – 4.45 p.m. “The Great Village Picnic” – Time to enjoy your picnic  with family and 
friends. Come along and join in everyone !  Gazebos are welcome but will need to be 
located to the rear of the picnic area.  Please bring your own chairs/picnic blankets if you 
wish and also please bring a bag to take your rubbish home to help us leave the site clean 
and tidy. Please, for safety reasons - no glass to be brought on site.   
4.45 p.m. – Commemorative mugs to be presented.  Mugs will be presented by Mr. Reg 
Climo to all children of the parish aged 16 and under – please remember to complete and 
return your registration form as soon as possible.  Mugs are also 
available to purchase at a cost of £5.00 each.  Order forms 
available in the Parish Newsletter or from the Clerk. 
6.00 – 7.30 p.m. Barbecue – a barbecue will be held.  It is also 
hoped to have a brass band playing. If you are a local business 
and are interested in running the barbecue, please contact Sue 
Moth by the 27th April (see back page). 
 
EXHIBITION OF JUBILEE AND TINTAGEL MEMORABILIA 

An exhibition of old Tintagel and Jubilee memorabilia will be held at the W.I. Hall, Fore 

Street, Tintagel over the Jubilee weekend.  If you have any items, photos etc. that could 

form part of the exhibition please contact Sue Whitnall on 07727 231510, Margaret Beckett 

on 770388 or Sue Moth on 770022.  Photos can be scanned, copies used for the exhibition 

and the originals returned to you, with the copies being returned after the event. 

 If you feel you may be able to help in any way with any of the above events 
please contact Sue Moth, Parish Clerk on 01840 770022 or email at 
moth.sct@btinternet.com. 

If you have not sent back the registration form for a mug for your 
child/children or you wish to order one, please do so as soon as possible.  

mailto:moth.sct@btinternet.com


 

THE PARISH COUNCIL AND THE JUBILEE COMMITTEE WOULD 
LIKE TO THANK THE TINTAGEL MEMORIAL PLAYING FIELDS FOR 
THE USE OF THE PLAYING FIELDS ON TUESDAY AFTERNOON AND 

ALL THOSE  WHO HAVE ALREADY GIVEN BOTH TIME AND 
FINANCIAL SUPPORT  

COFFEE MORNING 

TINTAGEL W.I. HALL 

7
TH

 MAY 2012 

ALL WELCOME 
In aid of tintagel jubilee 

celebrations 

Are you a local business owner or can you help ? 

BARBECUE 

The Committee have had an offer from a local business to run a barbecue at the celebrations on 

the 5th June.  Before a decision is made, are there any other businesses in the Parish who are 

interested in providing this service.  A charge for the pitch will be payable.   If so, PLEASE 

CONTACT THE CLERK BY FRIDAY 27TH APRIL AT THE VERY LATEST  

BOUNCY CASTLE 

Does anyone have a bouncy castle which they would like to run during the afternoon of the 5th 

June.  A charge for the pitch will be payable.  If so, PLEASE CONTACT THE CLERK BY FRIDAY 

27TH APRIL AT THE VERY LATEST. 

PRIZES  

Would you or your business like to sponsor or donate a prize or prizes for any of the 

competitions – Fancy Dress, Decorated Hat or Decorated Cake or Cupcakes.  If so, please 

contact Sue Moth as soon as possible. 

SHOP WINDOW COMPETITION 

Local shops and businesses are encouraged to decorate their windows.  There will be a cup for 

the winner.  Judging will take place from Friday 1st – Monday 4th June with the winner being 

announced at the celebrations on Tuesday 5th June. 

Any other help you feel you can give, financial or otherwise, would be very much 

appreciated. 


